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Hi there,

I'll keep this simple- the City Harvest project does not fit in the River Market. The buildings
around it are at maximum, 3 to 4 stories. The proposal is wanting to put a THIRTEEN story
building in the MIDDLE of City Market. Taller buildings should be kept to the outskirts of the
market, look at the Plaza and the "bowl" shape...it keeps the character and cohesion of the
central part but still allows for higher buildings to develop nearby.

Approving this project would be very disappointing. Not only for the loss of parking that
would impact the accessibility to the businesses in City Market, but also for the character of
the area as a whole. I hope Committee takes a hard look at what the residents and business
owners of River Market are saying, and rejects this project.

Thank you,

Hayley Keener

423 Delaware St. Ste. 203
Kansas City, MO 64105
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